
Skaha Estates Improvement District Update: September/ October 

 

Water Restrictions: 

Water restrictions ended on October 1, 2024. Thank you, residents, for your cooperation! 

Interior Health: 

The Trustees met with the Environmental Health Officer of Interior Health on September 24, 2024. 
The meeting was a discussion about where the system is at, what has been implemented over the last 
year, and looking at the next steps that need to be taken. 

On October 11, 2024, a letter was received from the Environmental Health Officer informing that the 
Boil Water Public Notification can be downgraded to a Water Quality Advisory (WQA). Please see the 
attached letter from Interior Health. 

For more information regarding Water Quality Advisory, please visit: 
www.drinkingwaterforeveryone.ca/files/Interior_Health_Water_Advisory_Signs_March_28_2018.pdf 

There are still numerous infrastructure upgrades to the system that are required. More information 
regarding the system and its assessment will be presented to the Regional District of Okanagan- 
Similkameen. The date of this will be communicated out to residents. 

Park: 

Several sprinklers were repaired over the summer. The irrigation blowout will be occurring on 
October 19, 2024. 
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